DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH AND PREVENTIVE MEDICINE
CORNELL UNIVERSITY MEDICAL COLLEGE
1300 YORK AVENUE
New YoRK 21, N. Y.

May 23, 1950

Dr. Ignacio Gonzales, Dean
Facultad de ledicina
Cas:l36

Concepeion, Chile

Dear Doctor Gonzalez:

I was very much pleased to receive your
letter of May 15, informing me that you were sending
to me the TITLE OF HONORARY MEMBER OF THE HONORABLE
FACULTY OF MEDICIRE OF THE UNIVERSITY OF CONCEPCION,
which was granted to me by the Faculty in its session
of May 27, 1949.

I am highly honored to receive this title
and wish to tale this opportunity to extend to you,
and to my colleagues in the University of Concepcion,
my highest regards and best wishes for continued success
in your splendid University.

Sincersly yours,

-

\)_réag, ziix_u_ﬁuh_ﬂ.glﬁgj

Wilson G. Smillie, M. D.
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